
    Week 5 Home Learning 5th May-8th May 2020 

Dear Class 1, 

It is hard to believe that it has been 7 weeks since we last spent time together 

in school. During this time, we have moved through March, April and now it is 

May. Today it is May Day and sadly, the 

weather is not quite as good as it has been. 

Thank You all so very much for keeping in 

touch and providing updates during these 

uncertain times for us all. It has been 

lovely to see so many of you share your 

learning on Tapestry. This week I have 

enjoyed your work on Captain Cook and 

experimenting with loading cargo. 

Tapestry has a memo section where I will upload items of interest and upload 

and share short videos. You can also access Picture News here. Please remember 

that you can share news and all the activities you have been enjoying on 

Tapestry. It is lovely to see what you are all doing. This week I have really 

enjoyed seeing perfume being made! 

Maths  

If you can, please access the White Rose Maths Hub and complete the daily 

lessons provided for Summer Term 1 2020 Week 3 for your specific year group. 

In addition, there are daily links to BBC BiteSize website. If you have any 

problems or do not understand something, please email Mrs Grundmann. The 

problems on Friday I recommend Y2 try Problem 1 and 2. I am not able to 

provide the worksheets at the moment, as the printer needs supplies that we 

are unable to get at the moment. Please try to print at home or copy the work 

into your books. 

Please continue to access two tests a week in your S and S Books.  

You should also continue to use Times Table Rock Stars. I can log on and see 

how you are progressing and how fast your responses are and I am sending you 

all a heat map for your Time Tables Rock Stars. The letter with your heat map 

will help you to see what you need to focus on. You will not move up a level until 

you reach a certain speed and fluency. It would be good to see if we can really 

improve these scores this week. You can access this on a tablet or an iPad as 

well as a laptop.  

 



English  

Continue to read the blue books and complete the 

activities in the workbooks. The dictation is at the back of 

the book and the spelling patterns for the green words 

are on the white phoneme frames the children have.  

Please remember to continue to enjoy your love of 

Reading. I have really enjoyed being able to hear some of 

you reading on Tapestry. 

I will be uploading our next spellings on Spelling Shed in preparation for Monday. 

I am also sending you your spellings this week please make sure you all log onto 

Spelling Shed and do the correct list. Try to get someone to test you on your 

weekly spellings. I can log onto to Spelling Shed and see how you are getting on. 

Your log in details are in your spelling books. 

 

Topic - Pirates 

Please see the Land Ahoy Topic Grid with all the activities to choose from. I 

have also uploaded this in the memos section on Tapestry. 

Finally, and most importantly please continue to stay Happy and Healthy! Keep 

active, lots of positive thoughts and plenty of smiles and hugs. We miss you and 

are very proud of you.  

Have a fun and fabulous week everyone! 

Mrs Grundmann and Mrs Allison 

 


